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      ‘Life in all its fullness.’ John 10:10 
 

 
26.6.23 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

You may be aware from media coverage that the NEU teaching Union have 
declared strike action, which will take place on 5th and 7th July 23.  
 
The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and 
the government about concerns over teachers’ pay and working conditions 
and the funding levels for schools, and not because of any issues at our school.  
 

I’m getting in touch to confirm that St Paul’s School will be open as usual 
on 5th and 7th July 2023. Please send your child in as normal. 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr S Wright 

(Headteacher)  
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